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We want to say a great big ‘Thank you’ for all your kind donations for our “MIND” day. The children looked 

fantastic in their blue, purple and yellow outfits. This week, we have started our new topic: “People Who Help 

Us.” We have learnt about jobs such as Police officers, firefighters, paramedics and doctors and how those 

people help us.  

In Maths, Nursery have learnt counting rhymes and songs to help with their number recognition. Reception 

have been learning about block graphs and have been conducting their own surveys!  

 

Notice Board 

TOPIC – People who help us 

Our topic after half term will be: Superheroes. 

The EYFS Maths workshop will be re-arranged after half term.   

Dates for the diary 

Friday 25th October - Finish for Half Term 

Monday 4th November - Back to school 

   

 

 

Tips to help your child be “school ready” 

Ideas to help at home –  

 

Encourage your child to get dressed by themselves, as 

this will help them when getting ready for P.E.   

Give your child fruit and vegetables with the skin on. 

Whilst using the toilet, encourage your child to wipe 

their own bottom and have excellent hygiene. 

Encourage your child to use a knife and fork at meal 

times. 

Please tell your child what they are having for lunch, 

so they are prepared for meal time. 

 

Child voice 

Emilia: “The dentist looks at your teeth.” 

 

Ronnie: “If you go down the pole, it’s 

quicker than the ladder.” 

 

Lewis: “You use the hose to put out the 

fire.” 

 

General Reminders 

 Please make sure that your child’s P.E kit is in school on a daily basis. (Reception Only) PE is on a Tuesday 

and PE kits can stay in school for the whole half term.  

 


